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‘Every child, every chance, every day’

‘Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd’
Mrs Rachel Critchell B.A.HONS P.G.C.E, NPQH

bfmail@hwbcymru.net
Dear Parents and Carers,
Another busy week in school! It has been lovely to see the children practicing for Sports Day and accessing the outdoor areas for their learning, making the most of this lovely weather.

Important Dates Reminder 23-24
Training Days 23-24 (School is closed to pupils on these days.)
1st September 2023

6th November 2023

8th and 9th January 2024

8th April 2024

3rd June 2024
Fri 30th June: Non- Uniform Day for Chocolate and Sweets Donations

Wed 5th July: Jump UP Day. Children visit their new classes

Wed 5th July: Nursery Open Evening and End of Year 2 Celebration

Tues 11th July: Summer Fun Afternoon

Mon 17th July: Leaver’s Service

Tues 18th July: Leavers Meal

Wed 19th July: School closes for pupils

Thurs 20th July: Staff Training Day

Panathlon Activity
Well done to the four children who attended the Panathlon Kurling Competition at Deeside Leisure Centre activity this week. Thank you to Mrs Wilson for organising this activity.

Flag Football
Today, Years Five and Six children are competing in the flag football tournament. We hope they enjoy this new event and wish them the best of luck! Thank you to Mrs Roberts for supporting the children and teaching them these new skills!
Sports Day
Sports Day will take place on Wednesday 14th June, weather permitting. Please ensure that your child has a hat, refillable water bottle and sun cream applied before school. Children should come into school in their PE kit, wearing their house colour shirt ( Information letter has been previously sent regarding this.) The children will be fully supervised by staff during the Sports Day. We ask that parents/ grandparents remain in the seating area provided. Diolch.

Jump Up Day
This will take place on Wednesday 5th July. New Nursery will be invited into school for an afternoon session and parents/carers will be invited to a meeting after school. All children will visit their new classes and parents/carers of current Year 2 and 3, will have the opportunity to attend an information meeting. Children who are in Reception in September, will be invited into school for lunch on that day.  More details to follow. 
Attendance
Reception: 80%
Class One: 93.9%
Class Two: 95.8%
Class Three: 97%
Whole School Attendance: 95.6%
 Criw Cymraeg Update
Well done to the Criw Cymraeg who continue to update us regularly in Friday Services about the great work that they are doing to improve our Nurture Hut.
Frawddeg Yr Wythnos
Wyt ti’n hoffi’r tywydd braf?
Ydw, nag ydw.
Rachel Critchell

Headteacher/Pennaeth
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